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NOVEMBER 2019 - MONTHLY BULLETIN 
 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE:  SUNDAY MASS – 10:30 A.M. 
 

PARISH NEWS 
 

 

November 17th – Holy Mass at 9:30 am  

November 23 – Polish Kitchen & Craft Fair 
 

SCHEDULE OF REGULAR ACTIVITIES: 
 

School of Christian Living        -  every Sunday 9:30 A.M. 
 

Parish Committee Meeting      -  as announced  
 

Ladies Adoration Society         -  every last Sunday 9:30 A.M. 
 

FROM THE CHAIRMAN: 

My dear friends:  I have served on the parish committee for 40 years, 

33 of that as your chairman.  I think it is time for a “new set of eyes”.  

After consultation with Fr. Sr. Rob, my wife and my family, I will not 

be a candidate for reelection as chairman.  I wish to thank you for your 

support through the years and for your good wishes.  Please give the 

same to the new committee so we may continue the good work for our 

Lord.  God bless – Michael J. Zarek, Parish Committee Chairman 
 
 

FR. SR. ROB’S 25TH ANNIVERSARY OF ORDINATION 
SUNDAY – NOVEMBER 17TH  

This year Fr. Sr. Rob celebrates 25 years in the Holy Catholic and 

Apostolic Priesthood and also 25 years as pastor of Blessed Trinity Parish 

in Fall River. MA.  On this Sunday Holy Mass at Holy Cross will be 

celebrated at 8:30 am. (note the time change)  
 

At 10:30 am Fr. Sr. Rob will celebrate Holy Mass of Thanksgiving at 

Blessed Trinity in Fall River.  A luncheon banquet will follow in the 

parish hall.  The cost for the luncheon is $15 per person.  If you would 

like to attend, please see Fr. Sr. Rob.  Prime Bishop Mikovsky and Prime 

Bishop Emeritus Nemkovich will be attending.   
 

 
 

 
 

FORTHCOMING  EVENTS 
 

 

NOVEMBER – THANKSGIVING BASKET COLLECTION BEGINS 
 

POLISH KITCHEN & CRAFT FAIT – NOVEMBER 23RD @ 11 AM 
 

DECEMBER – WINTER CLOTHING DRIVE BEGINS 
 

ANNUAL CANDLELIGHT SERVICE – DECEMBER 22ND @ 4 PM  



THANKS TO ALL WHO HELPED WITH OUR PIEROGI MAKING  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Winter Clothing Drive is upon as well – please consider donating 

a new or gently used winter coat for children in need in our local 

community for this upcoming winter.  The drive will conclude with 

our annual Candlelight Service on December 22nd.   
 

        Operation Christmas Child 
 

   Shoe Boxes due by November 10th 
 

 

         Like us on Facebook 
         Holy Cross PNCC Central Falls RI 

 

 

Candlelight Service 

Sunday 

December 22nd at 4 pm 

A Birthday Party for 

Jesus will follow 

Save the date & join us  
 

THANKSGIVING BASKETS 
Food Collection  

is now underway – 
please donate some 
canned goods and 

Thanksgiving items to 
help those in need for 

Thanksgiving.  
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